NFLA BOARD MEETING MINUTES, JULY 6, 2013

1.

Meeting convened at 7:40 pm

Members attending included Larry, Bonnie, Debo, Karen and Betsy

There being a quorum, Debo explained that there was a budget request to fund the weed
round-up lunch. The request had not been made at the appropriate time (during budget
planning) because the lunch had hitherto been paid for by the NFPA which, in 2013, is unable to
do so. The Board discussed the request. A motion was made to allocate $50 from
“miscellaneous” for the lunch. The motion was seconded and unanimously agreed upon.



